ORIGINAL I

MEMORANDUM
TO: Cochran Keating
FROM: Charlie Guyton
RE: Supplemental ECCR Issue

DATE: February 9, 1998

In your facsimile memorandum of February 3, 1998, you asked the parties for positions
on Staff's supplemental ECCR issue regarding a future heanng schedule change for ECCR. You
asked for parties’ positions by noon today. Enclosed is FPL's position

EPL FPL is in favor of changing the future hearing schedule for this docket 1o
coincide with any changes approved by the Commission in Docket No
980001-EG. However, Rule 25-17.015, Energy Conservation Cost
Recovery, would need to be amended to accommodate the schedule In
addition, FPL's existing forecasting and tracking processes and systems do
not correlate with the proposed reporting penods. Therefore, to coinaide
with the proposed reporting periods, the Comnussion’s detailed
requirements for submission of conservation cost recovery data would
need to be changed
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